
January 5, 2025 

Welcome to Grace Church 
 

Childcare during first service: Feel free to use our nursery. 
 

Childcare during second service: Parents, please sign children 5 and under in 
at our Nursery at 10:30 am. Children, K-6, should remain in church for praise 
and worship, then during announcements, parents will sign them in to attend 
Children’s Church (except the first Sunday of each month). Parents should sign 
their children out of both areas when they are picked up. Seventh grade and 
above will remain in church. Children are not allowed in the classrooms or 
playground area without adult supervision. 
 

To be respectful of others, please remain quiet in the halls once the service has 
started.  
 

Grace News 
 

 

Do You Have A Prayer Request?: Please share it on a Connection 
Card—all requests are sent to the church leadership and prayer team. Requests 
during the week can be emailed to 1517.krm@gmail.com.  
 

Annual Business Meeting: MEMBERS, the annual meeting will be held 
on January 19, 2025 after the second service, around 12:00 noon. The 2024 
Budget will be presented and discussed; new deacons and deaconesses will be 
voted on; a change to the GCC by-laws will also be presented for approval. 
Please make plans to be at this important meeting. 
Nominated Deacon: Dennis Mitchell 
Nominated Deaconesses:  Kim Martinez and Josephine Kilde 
 

Devotional: The Our Daily Bread daily devotional is available on the table 
in the lobby in both English (Dec-Feb) and Spanish (Oct-Dec).  
 

Children’s Ministry: If you are interested in joining the team by being a 
teacher or helper please contact Eileen Richardson @ 505-316-1669. 
Volunteers are still needed for both the nursery and the classroom.  
Thanks to all who participated in the Christmas Gifts for our children. 
 

SHHHH: If you are in the lobby or kitchen area when the service starts or is in 
progress, please keep the noise level down so that the service is not disturbed. 
Thank you!  
 

Hospitality: Coffee and water with cups and lids are available in the 
kitchen. Drinks in the sanctuary must have lids. Feel free to bring healthy 
snacks on Sunday mornings for the kitchen. 
 

 

             ...Thus it is written, that the Christ should suffer and on the third day rise from 
the dead, and that repentance for the forgiveness of sins should be proclaimed in His 

name to all nations... 
 

~ Luke 24:46-47 

 

 

WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

Opening Prayer & Song   
   

Praise & Worship 
  

Prayer/Offering/Benevolence Sunday 
  

Message: 
  

The Total Forgiveness of  
The New Covenant 

 

Pastor Jimmy Sandoval 
 

Communion 
  

Closing Song 



 

Weekly Activities 
 

Worship Services Sun 9:00 and 10:30am 
Monday Night Adult Bible Study (Bruce 505-577-4596) Mon 6pm, at church 
Men’s Bible Study (Pastor Jimmy’s cell  470-5372) Weds 6am, at church 
Prayer Service Weds and Fri before bible study 
Wednesday Lunch Time Bible Study (Pastor) Weds 11:30am, at church 
Women’s Bible Study (Ramona 505-473-0826) temporarily suspended 
Friday Night Bible Study & Potluck (Pastor Jimmy ˄) Fri 6:30pm, at church 
Young Adult Bible Study (Isaiah 505-670-0798) Sat 11am, at church 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Annual Business Meeting Sun, Jan 19, Noon 
 

Staff 
 

Jimmy Sandoval (jsandoval@gracesantafe.com) Senior Pastor 
David Chavez (dchavez@gracesantafe.com) Financial Administrator  
Dory Mitchell (dmithcell@gracesantafe.com)  
Kristina Leeper Worship Leader 
Gary Aycock (aycockg@my.com) Security 
Jeanette Morales (505-469-0525) Event Coordinator 
Eileen Richardson (505-316-1669) Children’s Ministry Coordinator 

 

Elders 
 

Bruce Connell  •  Dale Horner  •  Dan Keyes  •  Ernest Lopez  •  John Lopez   
 

Deacons & Deaconesses 
 

Gary Aycock   •  Alex Clayton  •  Devin Kronberg     
Marcos Lopez   •  John Ortega  •  Isaiah Sandoval   

Kristin Chancellor  •  Bernadette Flores  •  Renee Lee  
Becky Phene  •  Brenda Sandoval  •  Roxanne Sublett  
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